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Mr. Anthony Commarata 
1833 Fairlawn Knolls Dr 
Akron, OH 44313-5435 
(330)864-0411 

Mar 14, 2012 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Anthony Commarata 
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Mrs. Mary L Tabatcher 
2772 Highline Dr 
Mogadore, OH 44260-2003 

Mar 14, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Mary L Tabatcher 



Mr. Rich Fein 
548 Parkside Dr 
Akron, OH 44313-5312 

Mar 14, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Rich Fein 



Ms. Terri Lattimer 
730 Lafayette Rd 
Medina, OH 44256-2411 

Mar 14, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to cxirb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Terri Lattimer 



Mrs. Toby Ann Reese 
1117 W River Rd 
Valley City, OH 44280-9704 

Mar 14, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Toby Ann Reese 



Mr. David Weymiller 
926 3rd St NE 
Massillon, OH 44646-4512 

Mar 14,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Weymiller 



Mr. David Modarelli 
3125 Vermont PI 
Akron, OH 44312-5988 

Mar 14, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Modarelli 



Ms. Diana Dally 
2134ScioRdSW 
Carrollton, OH 44615-9509 
(330) 627-7163 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum aimual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Diana Dally 



Mr. John Buchanan 
1473 New England Dr SE 
North Canton, OH 44720-3993 
(330) 966-5254 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. John Buchanan 



Miss Rebecca Bralek 
1807 Glenmount Ave 
Akron, OH 44301-3031 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Rebecca Bralek 



Mr. paul moser 
47 Boulder Blvd 
Peninsula, OH 44264-9596 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. paul moser 



Mr. richard urycki 
487 Dunbar Rd 
Tallmadge, OH 44278-2960 
(330) 983-4426 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. richard urycki 



Ms. Christine rowan 
creekside blvd 
brunswick, OH 44212 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Christine rowan 



Mr. david cesaratto 
6969 Stow Rd 
Hudson, OH 44236-3240 
(330) 656-3750 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. david cesaratto 



Mr. Ron Hill 
238 S Main St 
Spencer, OH 44275-9745 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Fossil fiiels served man for a long time, and now with the growth of 
human population and overdependency of ancient fossils as fiiel, we have 
come to negatively affect our planet and our own health. We will to to 
use fossil fiiels for some time yet, but we should be phasing them out-
they are too destructive. Also destructive it the money influence fi-om 
oil, coal and gas corporations who buy out our leaders. Ohio could have 
become a leader in new fiiels but instead became more intrenched in the 
fossil fuels grips. The leadership needs changing. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ron Hill 



Mrs. Nancy Fox 
13921 Easton St NE 
Alliance, OH 44601-8113 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dea.r Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Nancy Fox 



Mr. WiUiam Styer 
1157WMorelandRd 
Wooster, OH 44691-8300 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. William Styer 



Ms. Margaret-Gail Ruhl 
181 KeenanRd 
Peninsula, OH 44264-7403 
(330) 907-5488 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Margaret-Gail Ruhl 



Mr. Daniel Sheehan 
1247DerbydaleRd 
Akron, OH 44306-4039 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Daniel Sheehan 



Miss Natalie Fox 
258 E Moler St 
Columbus, OH 43207-1125 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum aimual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Natalie Fox 



Miss Natalie Fox 
258 E Moler St 
Columbus, OH 43207-1125 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Natalie Fox 



Dr. Deborah Fleming 
2525 County Road 775 
Perrysville, OH 44864-9550 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Deborah Fleming 



Mr. Ned Delamatre 
699 Weber Ave 
Akron, OH 44303-1913 
(330) 376-0399 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

We must do more to reduce the use of coal for generating 
electricity. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ned Delamatre 



Ms. Sr. Evelyn Flowers 
5232 Broadview Rd 
Richfield, OH 44286-9481 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum aimual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sr. Evelyn Flowers 



Dr. Julia Radwany 
4409IdlebrookDr 
Akron, OH 44333-1743 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Julia Radwany 



Mr. RICK BISSONNETTE 
849LindleyRd 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223-2914 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. RICK BISSONNETTE 



Mrs. April Robbins 
474 Orchard Grv 
Sagamore Hills, OH 44067-2949 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. April Robbins 



Mr. Andrew Bishop 
2092 Ayers Ave 
Akron, OH 44313-7245 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to ttansition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum aimual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Andrew Bishop 



Mr. Sean Speers 
565 Ravine View Dr 
Akron, OH 44303-1623 
(330) 245-9098 

Mar 15,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum aimual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Sean Speers 



Mr. Paul Moser 
47 Boulder Blvd 
Peninsula, OH 44264-9596 
(602)908-5721 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul Moser 



Mrs. Susan Bailey-Pruc 
1436 Reserve Dr 
Akron, OH 44333-1094 

Mar 15, 2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Quit dragging your feet on renewables - it's where the jobs are - it's 
where our future is - now get going. Coal is killing us. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum aimual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Susan Bailey-Pruc 



Mr. Brian Smith 
3388KellybrookDr 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223-2844 

Mar 18,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum aimual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Brian Smith 



Mrs. Rashay Layman 
2305 N. 4* St. 
Columbus, OH 43202 

April 10,2012 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler Todd Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Rashay Layman 



Mrs. Jen Miller 
422 E. Whittier St. 
Columbus, OH 43206 

April 10,2012 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jen Miller 



Mr. Ben Wickizer 
850 Mohawk St. 
Columbus, OH 43206 

April 10, 2012 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Ben Wickizer 



Natalie Fox 
92 E. Lakeview Ave, Apt 2 
Columbus, OH 43202 

April 10,2012 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
NataHe Fox 



Amanda Tedrick 
5533 Clover Valley Rd. 
Johnstown, OH 43031 
740-966-0181 

April 10,2012 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Amanda Tedrick 



Jed Thorp 
389 E. Gates St. 
Columbus, OH 43206 
614-398-6850 

April 10, 2012 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler, 

Energy efficiency has been saving Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since the passage of SB221 in 
2008. As an electric customer and an Ohioan I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all 
cost-effective energy efficiency. 

Many Ohio electric utilities are evaluating the economic viability of 
their aging fleets of coal plants, and retiring the oldest and dirtiest 
plants. This is critical to reducing air pollution and improving the 
health of our communities. Additionally, these coal plant retirements 
create the opportunity to transition to clean energy solutions. 

Ohio's energy law calls for minimum annual energy efficiency benchmarks 
for utilities to meet. The law is creating jobs where they are needed 
most and securing our electric grid while saving customers millions. 

Please ensure that utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create 
economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jed Thorp 



Mrs. Teresa McHugh 
1810 Coventry Rd. 
Columbus, OH 43212 

April 10,2012 

Todd Snitchler 

Subject: Sierra Club - Ramping in Energy Efficiency in Ohio! 

Dear Chairman Snitchler, 

Ohio customers are looking to the Public Utilities Commission to ensure that utility companies do not cause 
excessive electric bill increases. Energy efficiency has saved Ohio customers over $56M on their utility bills since 
the passage of SB221 in 2008. I urge you to ensure all of Ohio's utilities are pursuing all cost-effective energy 
efficiency. 

We are seeing significant changes in energy production today, with old coal plants retiring and wind and solar 
energy being installed. These changes will improve the health of our communities and create new jobs. 

At the same time, we need to ensure that First Energy and other utilities is pursuing all cost-effective energy 
efficiency as a way to curb pollution and create economic growth. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Teresa McHugh 


